

## **Newport Residents Association Inc.**

PO Box 1180 Newport Beach NSW 2106 President - Gavin Butler (gebutler@aapt.net.au) 0409 395 102 Hon. Secretary – Peter Middleton (peter@midboyd.com) Hon. Treasurer - Kyle Hill 0412 221 962

www.newport.org.au

19th March 2015

The Mayor, M/s Jacqueline Townsend, Pittwater Council, Level3 Unit 12/5 Vuko Place Warriewood NSW 2102

Dear Jacqueline,

In preparation for our meeting on Monday morning we enclose herewith a photo and explanation pack regarding our submission for the enhancement of Newport Oval which should be self-explanatory.

One of our members who will be at the meeting, Roger Johnstone, has put in a lot of effort to research and produce the pack including montages and similar developed ovals to show what and enhanced Newport Oval may look like.

We look forward to our meeting on Monday to explore the possibilities for this enhancement to actually take place over the forthcoming budgetary cycles.

Yours sincerely,

Gavin Butler President